4/24/25
Good morning Broad Street families,
     For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​​​​​​​​​
· Attached you will find a form for our Parent/Child Luncheon. Please return this form to the main office by May 12th.
· Attached you will find our Event Calendars for May and June. ​​
​
· ​There's POWER in Numbers! During the week of May 5, students in grades K through 5 will be participating in a fundraiser to help children at Saint Jude's Hospital. The St. Jude Math-A-Thon is a fun and educational way to teach participants important lessons about helping others by raising awareness and support for children battling cancer and other life-threatening diseases at St. Jude. Please see the attached flyer or click here for more information on how your child can participate. 
​
· NJSLA testing will be held the week of May 12th, for grades 3rd-5th. All students in grades 3rd-5th are to arrive at school with a fully charged chromebook and a set of wired headphones.​​​ 
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Flag Football Drills and Skills Camp. Further information can be found on the flyer.

· URGENT: Volunteers needed for the BSS Spring Book Fair 4/25 - 5/2!
The Gibbstown PTO is looking for volunteers to help set up and run the spring book fair - click here to see the schedule and sign up to volunteer: https://book-fair-volunteers-bss-spring-2025.cheddarup.com
· Reminder: It's Buy One Get One Free at the BSS Spring Book Fair!   Please send your child to the fair with cash, or use the Scholastic eWallet option. The PTO no longer accepts personal checks. Click here to add money to your child's eWallet: www.scholastic.com/bf/broadstreetelementaryschool3

· ​Join the PTO @ the Planetarium for a private show!   The Gibbstown PTO is hosting a private family-friendly show at the Edelman Planetarium at Rowan University in Glassboro, NJ THIS Saturday, April 26th at 2pm. Tickets are $5/person, and open to all GTSD students, staff, their family, and friends! Last chance to get your tickets here before Saturday's show: https://pto-planetarium-2025.cheddarup.com 
· Help the Gibbstown PTO show our appreciation for GTSD Staff!
The PTO is gearing up to celebrate Staff Appreciation Week, May 5th-9th - plus, we're helping restock low or depleted classroom supplies. Help us shower our wonderful teachers and staff with lots of love - find out how to contribute through our Amazon wishlists and donations to the Sunshine Committee by heading here: https://linktr.ee/gibbstownpto

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us) Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us)


